
Dear Commission Members- 
I will not be able to attend your meeting on Jan. 13, 2015 so I am writing now to voice my 
objection to amending the environmental zones around terminal 6 on the Columbia River to 
allow construction of the Pembina propane export facility.  In addition to posing significant 
environmental and safety risks to our community, the project will ultimately add to increased 
worldwide CO2 emissions and exacerbate climate change disasters.  Portland needs to take a 
stand as an environmental and climate champion, and say no to this terminal. 
Thank-you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Krupnik-Goldman 
2940 NE 35th Ave. 
Portland  97212 
Barbara Krupnik-Goldman <bkgold2@gmail.com> 


